
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manuel Alvarez Jr. 

Executive Director 

Commission on Peace Officer 

Standards and Training 

860 Stillwater Road, Suite #100 

West Sacramento, CA. 95605  

 

Dear Director Alvarez, 

 

I am writing this letter to inform you that as of January 11, 2021, the Oakland 

School Police Department has been disbanded and no longer an operational 

police department and will no longer be participating in the P.O.S.T program. I 

would also like to thank you and your staff for the support you have given us over 

the years. 

 

Sincerely  

Jeff Godown 

Chief of Police 

Oakland School Police Department 

1011 Union Street Oakland CA. 94607   
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